
ISLAND CREEK TOWNSHIP 

 

JULY 11, 2023 

 

BUDGET HEARING 

 

 
The Board of Trustees met to discus the Budget of 2024.  

 

ROLL CALL: 

 

Sam Grafton: Present 

Ralph (Bub) Grimm: Present 

Brian Applegarth: Here 

 

Along with the Fiscal Officer 

 

The Fiscal Officer explained the estimated Budget for 2024 to be $1,489,063.60. This will be 

down from last year. The EMS Fund was taken completely out and the Fire Funds down by 15% 

from last year. This could be more as Rob Herrington had estimated that the Seven Ranges area 

could be 18%.  

If the Levy would pass of course this could raise the budget.   

 

Bub made a motion to accept the estimated 2024 Budget, Brian second. All in favor.   

 

 

There being no further Business regarding the Budget, Brian moved to adjourn, Bub second. All 

in favor. 


